
 

 

 

       Wednesday 28th November 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Annie Production 

On Monday 3rd December, Year 4 will be travelling by tram to St Paul’s High 

School in the afternoon to watch their production of Annie. We estimate that 

we will arrive back at school at approximately 3.50pm.   

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Miss McCrea 

 

 

 


